
15th November 2024

The Keys Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers,

We’re excited to announce the return of our SEND Coffee Morning on Wednesday, 
December 11th at 9:30 am! This is a wonderful opportunity to connect with other 
families and learn more about the support available for children with special 
educational needs. We have an incredible line-up from Occupational Therapy, School 
Health, and the SENCO from Hope Academy. We're also able to confirm that I.A.S.S. 
(Information, Advice, and Support Service) will join us, offering guidance for SEND 
families. Your participation is key to making this event a success, so please use the QR 
code or link provided to reserve your spot. 

A big congratulations to our Year 6 girls’ football team! They made us proud at the St 
Helens Schools Tournament, coming in a fantastic second place and bringing home 
silver medals. While there’s some chatter about a questionable call in the final match, 
the girls demonstrated incredible teamwork throughout the event—well done, team!

Meanwhile, Year 3 had an exciting week as they were transported back to the Stone 
Age! As part of their history curriculum, they enjoyed an immersive experience, 
learning fascinating details about Stone Age life and even trying on some historically 
inspired props. It was a memorable day, sparking curiosity and fun in equal measure.

With the holiday season fast approaching, please take a look at our calendar for a line-
up of festive activities planned over the coming weeks. We’re still awaiting final 
confirmation from the church regarding the Key Stage 2 Carol Service, but we’ll 
update you as soon as details are set.

Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable weekend!

Best regards,
Mr. Robinson



GROWTH MINDSET

STAR OF THE WEEK

Harriet – Reception

Camille – Year 1

Roman – Year 2

Millie - Year 3

Cece – Year 4

Joseph – Year 5

Ava – Year 6

This week’s Courage 

certificate is for Oracy:

VALUES

Sophia T – Trust - Reception

Joseph – Faith - Year 1

Joseph – Love - Year 2

Zachary – Love - Year 3

Jess – Love - Year 4 

Harry – Hope - Year 5

Niall – Love - Year 6

Barney - Reception

Alfie – Year 1

Eddie – Year 2

Faye – Year 3

Thomas – Year 4 

Effie – Year 5

Laylah– Year 6

Amelie - Reception

Dean - Year 1

Jude - Year 2

Eliza - Year 3

Sienna - Year 4 

Robbie - Year 5

Joseph - Year 6



Art Competition: New School Values

During Multi-Faith week, each child voted for two new 
school values to add to Love, Trust, Faith and Hope. The 
two chosen values were Respect and Forgiveness. 

We would like entries representing St. Peter’s School 
values to place in our reception/school office area. It 
can be any media but must be A4 portrait and include 
one of the six value words or perhaps all combined!

There will be a prize for the winning 8 pieces that are 
chosen to grace the walls of our school office area. 

Good Luck! 

Maybe take a little inspiration from the images below…

Closing date:  22nd November 2024





DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

EVENT DATE
Year 6 – non school uniform day  - Yellow Counter Prize Monday 18th November

Year 2 – Trip to “IntoFilm” festival & Veolia Discovery Centre Tuesday 19th November

Year 5 – Trip to Jodrell Bank Thursday 21st November

Own Clothes Day: Bring a jar of sweets for the Christmas Fair Friday 22nd November

St Peter’s Church Christmas Fair Saturday 23rd November

Reception – Trip to Croxteth Hall Farm Tuesday 26th November

Reception Intake 2025 Open Evening Wednesday 27th November

Year 1, 2 & 3 – Film Night Thursday 28th November

Year 2 – Christmas Journey at All Saints Church Thursday 5th December

Year 4, 5 & 6 – Film Night Thursday 5th December

Robin Hood Pantomime – in school for all classes Tuesday 10th December

SEND Coffee Morning Wednesday 11th December

Wear a Christmas item day Friday 13th December

Christmas Craft Day Friday 13th December

Christmas Dinner Friday 13th December

Last day of term – Breakfast with Santa Friday 20th December

NATIVITY AND CAROL CONCERT
Key Stage 2 Carol Service – In church Date and time to be confirmed….

Reception and Key Stage 1 Nativity Afternoon Performance: Wednesday 18th 
December 

Reception and Key Stage 1 Nativity Morning Performance: Thursday 19th December

Families will be issued one ticket for each nativity performance



THE RAINBOW TEAM



AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

Please note some of these dates may be subject to change.

MONDAY

Multi sports
(Superstars)

Year 5 and Year 6 3.30 – 4.30pm

TUESDAY

Multi sports
(Superstars)

Year 3 3.30 – 4.30pm

Lego Club Year 1, 2, 3 & 4 3.30 – 4.30pm

WEDNESDAY

Multi sports
(Superstars)

Year 2 3.20 – 4.15pm

Eco Club Year 6 3.30 – 4.30 pm

THURSDAY

Multi sports
(Superstars)

Year 1 3.20 – 4.15pm

Kidslingo Year 1, 2 & 3 3.30 - 4.30pm

FRIDAY

Multi sports
(Superstars)

Year 4 3.15 – 4.15pm



Whole School Target: 98%
Current Average Whole School Attendance: 98.2% 

Attendance











St Peter’s C.E. Primary School
Birley Street
Newton-le-Willows
WA12 9UR
01744 678630 
stpeter@sthelens.org.uk
https://twitter.com/NLWStPeters
www.st-peters.st-helens.sch.uk

DINNER MONEY
If your child wishes to change their lunch preference please advise the office via email 

giving a week’s notice.  Payment is taken through the School Money Online Payment 

System, please email stpeter@sthelens.org.uk if you are having issues accessing the 

system.

UNIFORM
Uniform can be ordered direct from Touchline UK Liverpool Rd, Warrington,  WA5 1AE, 

01925 413777                            

sales@touchline-embroidery.com

We also have a small number of items on the School Money site under SHOP which you 

can pay for then contact school to arrange for them to be sent home with your child.

ABSENCE
When reporting on the absence line, can we politely request that you leave a brief 

description of your child’s illness rather than just saying they are unwell.  If your 

child has vomiting or diarrhoea please note that they should not return to school for a 

period of  48 hours after the last incident.  This is a local authority policy

Applications for Holiday Leave must be submitted to school at least 4 weeks in 

advance. Forms can be found on the school website or requested from the school office.  

In accordance with Government and Local Authority policy, holidays taken during term 

time will only be authorised in exceptional circumstances.

CHANGES
It is very important that if you change contact numbers, emails or addresses that you 

advise us as soon as possible.  Any changes must be sent into school via email.

Thank you

OFFICE NEWS
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